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Always…Our first and highest priority is to protect and advocate for our residents and staff. 


Charles County is experiencing significant community spread however according to the Center for 
Medicare and Medicaid Services and the Maryland Department of Health, visitation may still occur. 
Therefore, Sagepoint is requiring additional measures that are now in place to protect the most 
vulnerable, our residents. 


All visitors to residents at Sagepoint are required to: 


• Have a negative rapid test at the entrance of the facility and may not enter the facility until the 
test result is complete (15 minutes). In the case of a positive result, the visitor cannot enter the 
building.


• Wear N95 or KN95 masks properly covering the nose and mouth, at all times while visiting 
residents, whether inside or outside.


• Limit travel within the buildings to only the area necessary for visitation.


Throughout the COVID pandemic we have repeatedly seen when there is high transmission in the 
outside community, there will be transmission inside our resident community. Please be aware of the 
risk of potential exposure either from you to the resident or to you when you visit.


If you are an at-risk or immunocompromised individual, do not visit at this time. 


Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center:


Our latest round of weekly testing has resulted in 1 positive staff. All CDC and Maryland Department of 
Health Guidelines are being followed.


Assisted Living and Memory Care


Our latest round of weekly testing has resulted in no staff or residents testing positive. All CDC and 
Maryland Department of Health Guidelines are being followed.



